
THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF ERIN 
  

MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 
RECONSTRUCTION OF STRUCTURE 2061 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF SHEDULE CHANGE 

 
 

On September 24th, 2014, a public 
notice of study commencement was 
released by the Town of Erin for 
Structure 2061 at Sideroad 24 along 
the Upper Eramosa River. At that 
time, the study was to proceed in 
accordance with a Schedule “B” of 
the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) process.  
As part of the process, the Ministry 
of Tourism Culture and Sport 
(MTCS) reviewed the Cultural 
Heritage Evaluation Report and 
confirmed the structure as retaining 
no cultural heritage value. Along 
with this observation by MTCS and 
as the purpose for structure 
upgrades are to meet current 
Ministry of Transportation Roadside 
Safety Standards; this study has 
been re-classified as a Schedule “A” 
project.  The implications of this 
schedule change are that the Class EA process is simplified and the project becomes pre-approved. 
Appropriate approvals agencies will continue to be involved in granting permits as required. 
  
All up-to-date project information can be found on the Town`s website under the following link; 
http://www.erin.ca/Notices/ and at the Town of Erin Public Works Department, 5684 Trafalgar Road, 
Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0 Telephone: (519) 855-4407. 
 
If you require additional information, or have any questions or concerns, please contact one of the 
representatives listed below:  
 
 Larry Van Wyck                            Paul Ziegler, C.E.T. 
 Roads Superintendent  Project Manager 
 Town of Erin Triton Engineering Services Limited 
 5684 Trafalgar Road 105 Queen Street West, Unit 14 
 Hillsburgh, ON N0B 1Z0 Fergus, ON     N1M 1S6 
 T (519) 855-4407 T (519) 843-3920 
 E larry.vanwyck@erin.ca E pziegler@tritoneng.on.ca 
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